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January 31, 2023 
 
Dear Tuckahoe Members and Friends, 
 
We are writing to let you know that as members of the Interim Pastor Search Committee, 
we are meeting weekly and are making progress in the duties we have been assigned. We 
have completed the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A) Ministry Information Form (MIF) which 
describes Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church to prospective candidates and also outlines 
qualities we seek in a transitional minister. We were mindful of the findings of the recent 
Mission Study Report and have endeavored to incorporate and communicate the 
congregation’s vision for Tuckahoe into the MIF. 
 
The MIF has been approved by Session and has been posted on the Presbyterian Church 
(USA) website called, Church Leadership Connection (CLC) which is an intranet-based 
matching and referral system for our denomination’s churches and candidates. You may 
find the MIF also posted on Tuckahoe’s website here: 
https://www.tuckahoepres.org/employment/ 
 
We ask that you help us (1) spread the word of our opening, (2) forward the link to friends 
and family, and (3) pass along to us any names of individuals you would like to 
recommend. We also seek your prayers that the Holy Spirit will guide us in our 
deliberations as well as lead a candidate to us who may feel called to serve Tuckahoe. 
 
We plan to provide periodic updates. Thank you for entrusting us with this important task. 
 
Sincerely, 
Interim Pastor Search Committee 
 
Walter Hogan 
Pat Macaulay 
Walter Smith, Chair 
 


